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License No. 47-18320-01
Docket No. 03014841
Control No. 618538

PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION BY RETURN
EMAIL

This is in regards to your letter dated March 26, 2020 in which you requested approval from the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission for a change of control of Wetzel County Hospital. In order for us to
continue our review of your request we need the following additional information:

In your response to Item 1 in the Information Needed For Transfer of Control you mention that on the
anticipated effective date of the Transaction, July 1, 2020, the Management Agreement dated October 1,
2018 (the “Agreement”), by and between Wetzel County Hospital and West Virginia University Hospitals,
Inc. will be terminated. The Post-Transaction Organization Chart provided with your letter dated March
26, 2020, shows a direct reporting line between Wetzel County Hospital, Inc. and West Virginia University
Hospitals, Inc. Please explain the relationship, post-transaction, West Virginia University Hospitals, Inc.
will have following the termination of the Agreement.

We will continue our review upon receipt of the requested information. Please respond within 30 days of
the date of this request. You may respond to my attention by letter, email (if the letter is signed by senior
management and scanned into a pdf format), or fax (610-337-5269), referencing mail control number
618538. If you have any questions regarding this deficiency request, please contact me at (610) 337-
5182.

Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC’s website at www.nrc.gov; select
Nuclear Materials; Med, Ind, & Academic Uses; then Licensee Toolkits, see our toolkit index page.
You may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government Printing Office (GPO) toll-free at 1-
866-512-1800. The GPO is open from 8:00 a.m. EST to 5:30 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday (except
Federal holidays).

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist

U.S. NRC, Region |

2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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